The Embassy of Japan in the Republic of Tajikistan presents its
compliments to United Nations Development Programme in Tajikistan
and in reply to UNDP/DRMP/2021/256, dated December 22, 2021 has the
honor to inform UNDP that the Government of Japan has approved the
request for extension of the project for “Strengthening the Disaster Risk
Reduction and Response Capacities” until March 31, 2022 with no cost
implications.

The Embassy of Japan in the Republic of Tajikistan avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to UNDP in Tajikistan the assurance of its
highest consideration.

Dushanbe, January 27, 2022
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